





My how he's grown! Pippin turned 10 on Cinco de Mayo (May 5th).

The Great Outdoors



Yesterday our young chickens moved outside! They're doing well while exploring their new digs. They're meeting our adult chickens over the fence but once they're the same size, we'll put them all together.

June Horse Show



We have 25 participants signed up for our inaugural horse show on Saturday, June 1st. If all goes well, we will host another one in the future.

It's Time to Start Thinking About Summer!

Keep your eye out for an email to sign up for summer lessons. We may need to juggle the schedule a bit but we'll definitely have room for everyone who wants to continue. For those who won't be around or can't deal with the heat, we'll again offer the option to put down a hold fee so you're guaranteed a spot in the fall.



Out and About with Hugo



Hugo has busy schedule this summer. He's already taken part in the Bellforge Arts Center Kids Day and the Sherborn Library Fair. He's headed to Pine Hill Elementary School later this month.

In June and July, Hugo will make appearances at Blocks preschool, Little Footprints in the Sand preschool, The Home (aka The Home for Little Wanderers) and the ACCEPT Collaborative.

